
	

Our	office	recently	acquired	a	new	and	highly	sophisticated,	computerized	
instrument	enabling	us	to	provide	detailed	images	of	the	back	of	your	eyes.	Fundus	
photos	help	assist	us	in	early	detection	of	Glaucoma,	Macular	Degeneration,	
Diabetes	and	Optic	Nerve	Diseases.	
	
We	highly	recommend	that	all	of	our	patients	receive	this	test	as	part	of	your	
comprehensive	vision	analysis.	Unfortunately,	routine	vision	insurance	does	not	
cover	this	procedure.	The	fee	for	this	procedure	is	$35,	to	be	paid	on	the	day	of	
your	visit.		
	
Since	our	office	staff	performs	this	test	prior	to	your	exam,	please	let	us	know	if	you	
would	like	to	have	this	procedure	performed.	If	you	have	any	questions,	the	doctor	
will	be	more	than	happy	to	discuss	this	in	more	detail	with	you.		
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